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President’s Message    

July 2022 
I hope everyone is having a great summer….we have water to play in that we thought we wouldn’t 

have.  Sunny warm days and great fishing.  We spent a great time in Hells Canyon at the end of June.  

I attended an HCRC meeting at Dug Bar with the forest service.  This was an evaluation meeting to 

figure out what improvements are needed at that site.   

I realize that I am repeating myself regarding etiquette on our waterways.  Please be respectful of 

other watercraft, rafts, kayaks, and jet boats.  If you don’t want your boat waked up on rocks, then 

please shut down when you see others parked on the rocks.  If rafts or kayaks wave you on, smile 

and wave.  We do have some boats that are not being very respectful of other water users.  Please 

let me know if you are having problems with other boaters and I will try my best to contact them.  If 

you get a boat number and description that is always helpful.  As a reminder there is a no wake zone 

starting at the north end of Kirkwood to the south end of that acreage.  Please read your permits 

regarding other rules in Hells Canyon or on the Salmon. 

The IRC (Idaho Recreational Council) will be meeting on July 16.  If you want anything mentioned 

about trails, waterways, or camping areas please let me know.   

Our next regular meeting will be July 11, at Bob’s Restaurant in Nampa.  Just to get you all thinking 

about upcoming events…The Confluence Run will be in September after the control period is over for 

the year.  We are always looking for group leaders for this run.  We will get you more information 

regarding date and times.   

At our general meeting in June, it was decided to postpone our skills day until the fall.  Many people 

are on vacation and enjoying the summer that we will wait for cooler weather and a bigger turnout. 

It’s never too early to start thinking about the WWA Banquet and Fundraiser.  If you have 

suggestions that you would like to make or see happen, please contact me or any board member.  

We will start planning during September for this event.   

Very Respectfully,  

Shay White 
WWA President    
208-412-2833     
westernwhitehouserepair51@gmail.com 
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